Neath Port Talbot County Borough Council Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Castell-nedd Port Talbot



CATWG PRIMARY SCHOOL YSGOL GYNRADD CATWG



2 nd	Se	pten	nber	2021
-----------------	----	------	------	------

Dear Parent/Carer

PICK UP ARRANGEMENTS FOR RECEPTION, YEARS 1-3 PUPILS

Since four of our classes are now being dismissed at the same time and from the same gate at the end of the day, we are introducing a system to ensure that the pick-up is as smooth as possible.

Reception and Years 1-3 parents/carers will see cones showing year group names. We'd appreciate it if you would queue behind the appropriate sign whilst waiting for your child to be dismissed, this will help staff enormously.

If you have more than one child to pick up, join the queue for the youngest. 😂

I'm very aware that arrangements are frequently changing, please know how much I appreciate your ongoing support.

If you have any concerns or queries, please don't hesitate to contact me on the email below.

Regards

Carol Bassett Headteacher